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In Support of HB 5039 

 

Dear Co-Chairs Frederick and Levy and members of the Joint Committee On Ways 

and Means Natural Resources Subcommittee: 

 

As a concerned Oregonian, I am writing to express my strong support for including 

$5M for the Natural and Working Lands Fund in the OWEB budget. As you know, the 

NWL Fund provides incentives and technical support designed to help landowners, 

land managers, environmental justice communities, and Tribes adopt natural climate 

solutions on Oregon’s farms, rangelands, forestlands, wetlands, and estuaries. 

 

Preservation of these natural resources within our state deserves this modest 

appropriation. Thank you. 

Thor Hinckley  

7421 SE Grant 

Portland, OR 97215 

 

 

 


